From the Desk of Sharon Morris

New Castle Resident, Climate and Environmental Commission Member

April 10, 2024

Dear New Castle Town Council Members:

In February 2024, the New Castle Town Council appointed me to take
over an empty seat on the New Castle Climate and Environment
Commission. The term ends this month and | would like to join for the
next term.

Like many in New Castle, | moved here for the outdoor beauty and
would like to do what | can to sustain and improve our community. We
can all do our part to reduce negative impacts on the climate. | also
feel that civic service is an important contribution to our community.

| work from home and have flexibility in being engaged in meetings and
other work of the commission.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sharon Morris

257 Avery Court, New Castle

Morris.sharon@gmail.com
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